
DEAR MANSION AVENUE SCHOOL FAMILIES,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year at Mansion Avenue Elementary School! My name is

Ryan DeVito and I have the privilege of serving my second year as PTA President for MAS.

Whether this is your first year at Mansion, or your last, we are so glad that you are here! The
MAS PTA is excited to bring enriching academic experiences, engaging community activities, and
memorable family events that serve our entire school community and in formats accessible to
all students, including:

● Literacy Programming
● PBIS Support
● Assemblies
● Service Projects
● Teacher Grants and Appreciation Activities
● Community Scholarships
● Book Fair
● Holiday Shop
● Holiday Market
● Fall, Winter and Spring events in partnership with Haviland
● Family Fun Activities
● Spirit Wear and Pretzel Sales

The fundraising done last year allowed us to fund things like shirts for incoming 3rd Graders,
pretzels to welcome back the students, breakfast for the teachers, water ice and pretzels for our
kiddos, and so much more! We look forward to continuing to build programming that supports
our students and our teachers. And invite you to join us in those efforts.

Our first PTA Meeting of the year will be held at the start of Back To School Night on September
14, 2023 7pm in the Multi-Purpose Room. We welcome new families as well as returning
families to join us to discuss all of the exciting things your PTA has planned for the year. The
2023/2024 budget will be approved in that meeting as well. I look forward to meeting you
there!

Please do not hesitate to email us at MansionPTA@gmail.com. You may also call or text me
directly at 856-816-4007 with any questions, thoughts or suggestions.

Warmest regards,

Ryan DeVito

PTA President

To join the PTA, please go to: https://mansion.memberhub.com/store
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